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November 9-11 State Leaders Forum at Asilomar 
 
November 10th Food Fiesta 
 
November 10th Rifle Training 
 
November 13th County Council 
 
November 17th Horse Mastership  
 
November 26th Thrive Training 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

COOPERATIVE EXTENTION/4-H OFFICE 

777 E. Rialto Ave. • San Bernardino, Ca 92415 

(909)387-2179 • Fax: (909)387-3306  

E-mail: caeggleston@ucdavis.edu 

County Website: http://cesanbernardino.ucdavis.edu/ 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November County Council Meeting 
 

The next county council meeting is scheduled for November 13, 
2012 at 7:00 pm.  The November is already looking very 
exciting as the County 4-H office is asking that each person 
who attends the meeting bring a food item to donate to New 
Hope Missionary Baptist Church. 
 
The church is assembling 320 food baskets for families in San 
Bernardino.  All members who donate a food item will be able to 
take credit in their record books.  The food items needed are: 
boxes of mac n cheese and  stuffing, along with cans of green 
beans and yams. 
 
There will also be a representative from the San Bernardino 
County Fair at the November meeting to share information 
regarding the still exhibits. 

 

 
 

Having trouble getting to the County Council 
Meetings? 

 
San Bernardino County 4-H will be testing a pilot project of 
broadcasting the November County Council meeting online.   
This is an exciting option for meeting attendance which if 
successful the county may continue.  If you would like to 
participate in the meeting online click on the following link and 
join in http://www.anymeeting.com/sbcfourhcouncil1  

 
 

 
 

 

News Letter and County Council Contest 
 

Who reads the newsletters? Did you know this is a great 
way to get word out about your project or event? How about 
looking at the newsletter for upcoming events? 
 
Hidden in this newsletter is the “Turkey” the first person who 
finds this word and shares where the word appeared with 
the county council president at the next county council 
meeting will win a $20 gift card to Del Taco. 
 

 
Editors of the newsletter wish to apologize to our readers as 
we forgot to place the hidden word last month.  Therefore we 
are increasing this months give away.  Good Luck! 

 
 

Newsletter Submissions 
 

If you have an event coming up or would like to share what 
your club is up to then please submit your article to Cheryl 

Eggleston at caeggleston@ucdavis.edu by the 15th of each 

month and you will see it appear in the following month. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

http://www.anymeeting.com/sbcfourhcouncil1
mailto:caeggleston@ucdavis.edu


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Thrive Training 

Do you want your youth members to thrive? Attend the Thrive 
Leader Training on November 26, 2012 from 7:00pm - 8:30pm at 
the 4-H office in Moreno Valley to start your youth on the path to 
thriving. 

If you have a Leadership Development project, this training will 
show you how to use the iThrive/iChampion curriculum in your 
leadership project. If you lead a project and have Junior and Teen 

Leaders, Thrive will help you help your youth leaders. 

You must complete a 45 minute virtual training before you attend 
this meeting. Please go here to complete the 45 minute training: 

http://stream.ucanr.org/4h_FTP/Foundations/ 

Don’t forget to take the quiz or you will not get credit for 

completing this. 

Please email Stephanie Barrett at mom4a2g@yahoo.com to 
register for the November 26th Thrive Training. We will need a 
count of attendees so that all of the materials will be ready. And 

snacks will be served! 

The training for Thrive consists of a 45 minute online training and 
a 1.5 live training. This training introduces the Thrive program and 
walks project leaders through the iThrive Member Guide. The 
iThrive Member Guide is to be used in eight to nine Leadership 
Development project meetings. If you struggle with what to do in 
your project meetings, iThrive is for you! If you are interested in 
providing your club’s youth with the skills to meet their full 
potential, please contact Stephanie Barrett so you can participate 
in Thrive Training. For more information on Thrive, go to 
http://www.ca4h.org/About/Thrive/ 

 

 
 

Rifle Training 
November 10, 2012 

There will be a rifle training session on November 10th, 2012 in 

Apple Valley.  Participants will be pumpkin certified to be a 

Shooting Sports Leader.  Contact Larry Winters or Cheryl 

Eggleston if interested in attending this training at: (909)387-2179 

(951)683-6491x229 or caeggleston@ucdavis.edu . If there is no 

interest in this training at this time it will be rescheduled at a later 

date. 

2013 4-H Summer Camp Staff Applications 
The Los Angeles/San Bernardino County 4-H Summer Camp is 
currently taking applications for the 2013 camp staff. Being part 
of the camp staff is a great way for youth to gain leadership and 
teamwork skills 
. 
The requirements to become a camp pumpkin staff member are: 
youth must be 14 years old by June 23, 2012. 
 
The applications for camp staff and any other camp information 
you would like can be found at: 
http://www.4hsummercamp.com 
 
Application Due Dates are: 

Head Youth Director  November 30, 2012 
Kings and Queens   November 30, 2012 
All other camp staff positions  February 1, 2012 
 
The 2012 4-H Summer Camp is tentatively scheduled for June 
23-29, 2013 at Camp Seeley, Crestline California 

 
  

http://stream.ucanr.org/4h_FTP/Foundations/
mailto:mom4a2g@yahoo.com
http://www.ca4h.org/About/Thrive/
mailto:caeggleston@ucdavis.edu
http://www.4hsummercamp.com/


 

 

 
Jokes: 

 
1. What does a Ghost eat for lunch? 

 

2. What do you call a witches garage? 

 

3. What kind of music do pilgrims like? 

 

4. Why does the pilgrims pants keep falling? 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
1. A Boologne Sandwich 

2. A Broom Closet 

3. Plymouth Rock 

4. Because their belt buckles are on their hats. 

 

Puzzles and Fun! 

 

 

 

Sudoko Teaser 
 

 

 


